
ADDENDUM #1 

FOR 

BID – Restroom Renovations Project – Phase 3 

 (3/16/2020)            

 

Clarifications: 

 We are postponing the Pre-Bid meeting scheduled originally for 3/17/2020 until 
further notice.  Please check back weekly for additional addendums on the date change 
or email Steve (sshepper@paconvention.com) and Lisa (ldobbertin@paconvention.com) 
for updates on when it might be rescheduled. Thank you! 

 

   

 

 

 
 


